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Craig, Sondra

From: kevin silha <nofee6@live.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 1, 2024 9:22 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Homeless camping.

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
As a citizen of LaCrosse and a boat owner renting a boat slip in Municipal Harbor,  I am absolutely against any 
kind of overnight camping in any public park. How much of our money does the city have to throw at the 
homeless problem to realize it cannot be solved that way. It is an endless moneypit.  Hundreds of thousands of 
dollars wasted on Houska Park, stolen and destroyed property in the Marina. Haven't the Bleeding heart liberals 
on the city counsel learned their lesson? No, absolutely not if you allow camping in city parks again. 
 
Kevin L Silha  
City of LaCrosse resident. 
 
 
 
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 

 


